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Date, 07 April 2013

To: All MACHC representatives,

Subject: CATEGORY “A" HYDROGRAPHY PROGRAMME SPONSORED BY
THE REPUBLIC OF KOREA

Dear MACHC representatives,

Please find attached with reference to CL 38/2011 dated 30 June - Memorandum of
Understanding (MoU) between the Republic of Korea and the IHO on Support of the IHO
Capacity Building Programme, the letter of the International Hydrographic Organization
requesting nomination for the above mentioned programme.

Please provide the IHO the information for nomination as requested.

Sincerely your%
/

-

Mr. M. Amafo LL.M (IMLI)
Director Maritime Authority Suriname and MACHC Chair
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